
     

May 19, 2025 

St. Antoninus 

JAGITUDE 
 

 jag.i.tude /jag’i-tood 
  

adjective:  

A reference to how 

one carries 

themselves when full 

of the pride in being a  

St. Antoninus Jaguar.  

 

(ex. They had a certain 

Jagitude about them.)  

 

noun:  

The passion it takes  

to be the best!  

 

(ex. The other schools 

knew it was over when 

they showed their 

Jagitude!) 

 

      

     Dear Parents, 

     The long-awaited last week of school is here!  Students and Staff are 
very excited to begin their summer vacations! 

     We thank you for all of the ways that you’ve made this year go so 
smoothly through volunteering and support from home as well.  Our PTO 
has one last meeting on Wednesday at 7 PM.  I hope you’ll join me in 
thanking the current board members, if not in person, then in spirit.  
They’ve all done a terrific job! 

     Our school will be saying goodbye to three of our faculty members this 
year.  All three are leaving for happy reasons!  Mrs. Gina Johnson will be a 
stay-at-home Grandma-babysitter for her grandson, Jacob.  Becky Tout 
will be a stay-at-home mother for the first time, with her baby due this 
summer.  Michelle Kramer will join her newly retired husband and get to 
do as they wish!  All good things, but we will miss these fine folks.  We will 
say goodbye, with all of the children, at an assembly on Wednesday 
afternoon (5/21).  We are gathering at 1:45, if you’d like to join us. 

     It’s been my privilege to be at St. Antoninus with all of you again this 
year as your child’s/children’s principal.  I’ve enjoyed this school year, 
and each one seems to go faster and faster!  I hope all of you have a 
relaxing and fun summer, and I hope to see you at our  Music Fest, before 
or after mass on the weekends, or here again in the fall.  God Bless! 

     Yours in Christ, 

     Marianne Rosemond 

            



 

 

UPCOMING DATES 
May 21st PTO Meeting– 7:00 p.m. 

May 23rd Last day of school-10:00 dismissal 

May 30th  Family Night at Schott Field 

June 6th,  7th, 8th  Music Fest 

 

 

 

 

 LAST DAY OF SCHOOL 

We will have 10:00 a.m. dismissal on Friday.  Oak Hills transportation will provide pick up at 10:00 
but CPS will NOT provide service.   

 FAMILY NIGHT AT SCHOTT FIELD  

Family Night at Schott Field Friday, May 30th @ 5pm (see attached flyer) 

 CHEER CAMP  

If you would like to register for cheer camp, see the attached flyer. 

 CHILDREN’S  HOLY HOUR 

Children’s holy hour will resume in the Fall. 

 SAVE THE DATE 

Parish Picnic at Stricker's Grove (see attached flyer) 

 2025 SUMMER RETREAT AT ST. ANTONINUS 

July 12th (flyer also attached)   The Body Matters Program from Pregnancy Center West is so excited 
to present our first summer junior high retreat! This retreat for next school year's incoming 7th and 
8th-grade students will focus on shining the light of Christ into our identity and how we can shed the 
unique light God has given us to the rest of the world. They are also looking for high school and 
college young adults to help lead the retreat as small group leaders and parents who are interested 
in being chaperones! If you are interested in registering your child for the retreat or volunteering, 
please visit https://supportpcw.org/about/the-body-matters/  

https://supportpcw.org/about/the-body-matters/


 

 



ST. ANTONINUS 
Cheerleading Camp 

 

FOR MORE INFORMATION OR QUESTIONS PLEASE CONTACT 

Jill Albertz  jillian.jnalbertz@gamil.com 

Stephanie Barker lulu4u2988@gmail.com 

 

JUNE 
17TH, 18TH, 19TH 

9:00-12:00 

 

CHEERLEADERS WILL: 
• LEARN NEW CHEERS 

• WORK ON TECHNIQUE 

AND JUMPS-TAUGHT 

BY THE SETON 

CHEERLEADERS 

• ENGAGE IN TEAM 

BUILDING EXERCISES 

• LEARN THIS SEASON’S 

NEW DANCE -TAUGHT 

BY THE SETON DANCE 

TEAM 

• WORK ON BASIC 

TUMBLING 

• BOOST TEAM SPIRIT 

AND MAKE NEW 

FRIENDSHIPS 

 

 

$45 REGISTRATION FEE 

INCLUDES: 

3 DAY CAMP, CHEER SHIRT 

AND SHORTS, CAMP BOW, 

AND PIZZA LUNCH ON THE 

LAST DAY 

 

FINAL SHOWCASE JUNE 19TH 

AT 11:30 IN THE GYM 

 

Please fill out and 
return with cash 
pament in an 
envelope labled 
"cheer camp 
registration c/o 
Johannah Albertz 
5th grade by May 
22nd. 

Participant's Name: Grade:

Shirt Size Short Size

Food Allergies: Parent signature/Email or Phone

mailto:jillian.jnalbertz@gamil.com


 

 



 
 

                                                                                                        

 

Join us for a fun family night at the ball fields! 

 Baseball and Softball Games will be on every field!  

Come cheer on your Jags and help us recognize our 8th 
grade softball girls! 

Pack your coolers and come hungry! Concessions will be 
open and grills going!  

Spiritwear will be available for purchase 
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